
Clyde – have enjoyed visists to Rouken Glen and Linn Parks. The boys had fun exploring and getting messy!                                                                                                                                                                                  

Islay -  have learned about how people celebrate Chinese New Year. We made our own dragon puppets after 

seeing videos of dragon dances. We listened to the story of The Little Red Hen and found out how the animals 

’learned a lesson’. Mrs Cameron taught us for a day and we did a fun experiment; we made paper float using 

static electricity.                                                                                                                                                                                  

Lomond – Miss Rennie is sad to be spending her last week with Class Lomond. We have all been enjoying our class 

trips to Glasgow Green and Cowan Park for some outdoor learning.                                                                                              

Nevis  – have been enjoying their topic ’The Silver Sword’. The book tells the story of a Polish fanily separated 

during the Second World War and their journey to be reunited. Well done to Cameron for starting karate; he is 

really enjoying it!                                                                                                                                                                                  

Thistle -   have been learning about the heart and circulatory system. They enjoyed dyeing string red and blue to 

represent veins and arteries and used them to make an image of how circulation works in the human body.                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

         

                

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

The LCR classes continue to weekly enjoy trips in the local area. The classes attend on a rota basis. 

 Cycling at Free Wheel North, Glasgow Green. 

 Linn Park Adventure Playground. 

  Cowan Park and        Rouken Glen Park 
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As always if you require any 

further information please do 

not hesitate  to contact Mrs Blair 

(Principal Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367 

                                      

Spring break 
 

 
Please remember that school 

closes at 2:30pm on Friday 1st April 

and re-opens on Tuesday 19th April 

for our Spring Break holiday. 

School App 

 
Our school app is being used by 

many families, please share with 

families you know and spread the 

word – this is our main method    

of communication. 

http://www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

